Technology Coordinator Report - 2016 May Assembly

Coordinators and Officers continue to learn and use the Google Apps. The
website continues to be updated as needed. The 2016 Al-anon
Conference integration with the Area 9 website is working well and
providing order information to organizers in useful spreadsheet format.

Analysis of technology and how it relates to our Area 9 functions and
growth, will be the focus of 2016.
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